
sign petition to Sec . Clinton promoting worker rights in Iraq
Michael Zweig to: Michael Zweig 09/24/2009 02:00 PM
Bcc: F.Jason Torre

Dear UUPer

Please click on the link below to read and sign the petition to Secretary of State Hillary Clinton that 
USLAW is circulating in defense of worker rights to organize unions in Iraq.  The 1987 Saddam Hussein 
law that banned unions in the public sector (80% of the Iraqi economy) is still in effect.  

USLAW will present the petition in early October , so please sign now and circulate the petition to other  
UUP members. 

http://salsa.democracyinaction.org/o/2488/t/4187/petition.jsp?petition_KEY=1995

We'd all be better off if the U.S. government used its influence to protect worker rights rather than pushing 
for the privatization of Iraqi oil for the benefit of US oil companies. 

in solidarity

Michael

Michael Zweig
UUP liaison to the USLAW National Steering Committee


